

September 2018

Michael School

Dear Parent / Guardian:

We will be visiting your child's school on

Monday, 1 October 2018 at 08:30

All children will be photographed individually, and with any siblings attending Michael School, with an option to purchase.

You may additionally request your child be photographed with brothers or sisters not attending Michael School. These photos will be taken first in the order in which families arrive, if you need to get away promptly, please arrive early.

For each photograph taken a preview picture / order form on plain paper will be provided. A choice of photo packages will be available priced from £5.00 to £50.00, printed in our own lab on high quality Fuji paper. A range of Gifting Products are also available, also produced in our own workshop. We are now also able to offer Large Prints up to Super A1. Please contact the shop direct for pricing

Your Preview picture / order form will be returned with your order without charge. All orders should be placed with the school within 7 days of the preview being received, although late orders will be accepted, but will be slower being processed. We hold the master copy indefinitely.

Please place ALL your orders in ONE envelope with ONE payment, and return to the School Cheques should be made payable to **MORRISON PHOTOS LTD**.

We are also including the option to pay by Debit/ Credit card.

Please complete your card details on one order form only, we will not retain any card data.

The school funds will benefit by 25% of the value of all packs sold

Thanking you in anticipation

John Morrison

Sales Director



